
Rossmoor Women’s 18 Hole Golf Club 
General Meeting Minutes 

Rossmoor Event Center - February 2, 2023 

Meeting called to order at 12:01 pm by Club Captain, Margo Dutton 

Introductory remarks by Margo:  
 Thanked the Social Committee for an outstanding lunch event.
 Introduction of Board Officers and Committee Chairs:

OFFICERS: COMMITTEE CHAIRS 
Captain:    Margo Dutton  Membership: Teddi Swanson 
Co-Captain: Toni Snyder  Tech: Claudia Terry / Laura Kim 
Treasurer:  MaryJean Kidd Tournament:   Denise Pratt 
Secretary:  Judy Moran  Handicap:   Claudia Terry 

Rules:   Joyce McCann 
Team Play:   Daisy Soo Hoo / Karla Witte 
Past Captain:  Daisy Soo Hoo 
Golf Advisory:  Robin Moreau 
Social:   Lana Yagle 
Publicity:   Claudia Terry / Teddi Swanson 

 Introduction and thank you to Jackie Vigil, Club Pro, for her continued support.

Treasurer’s Report by MaryJean Kidd: 
1. Overall financial status

 By implementing dues increases, the club is financially stable / secure.
 Financial practices are now in place to support sustaining budget management.

2. Finance Committee will be seeking board approval next week to:
 allocate increasing sweeps total payout amounts
 hold 1 raffle in 2023

3. Reach out to Mary Jean if you have questions or want further information

Membership Committee - Teddi Swanson: 
 Teddi introduced 11 new club members – Allison Caplan, Sharon Panagotacos, 

Okey Ro, Jenny Han, Pat McSween, TessaTheile, Joy Brown, Karyl Tom, Judy Ruble, 
Mirna Wong and May Reinhart. 

Social Committee - Lana Yagle: 
Lana introduced members of the Social Committee – Stella Chan, Maryhelen Greaves & 
Donna Wagner. 

Tournament Committee – Denise Pratt: 
Denise introduced (6) Charm Event winners:  Del Poirier, Joanne Kim, Jacky Dunn 
Jane Lee, Jayoung Lee and the overall winner, Nancy Park. 

Additional discussion by Margo: 
 Discussed the current condition of the course (holes 3 & 5 still impacted by rain damage)

and reminded members to continue to post 18 hole scores when playing at least 14
holes.  Contact the handicap committee if you need help.

 Pace of Play:  There will be an effort this year to speed up play.  There will be info on
score cards with times indicated.  Marshalls will be moving people along as necessary.

 At end of play on Thursdays, scores to be turned in electronically.  One person
can score on Golf Genius for the group, another should keep a paper copy.  No
prizes if scores aren’t posted in time!  Call the Pro Shop if you need help.

 Watch where your cart is parked.  Try to be logical and respectful and remember Pace of Play.

“Old” Business:  MaryJean lead the group in singing Happy Birthday to Margo 

Meeting adjourned at 12:26  




